
 

 

 

 
 

Advisory No. MSS-2023-006 

Classification: 
Management Support 
Services Advisory 

Date: 12 January 2023 

 

INSURANCE COMMISSION ADVISORY 
 

TO :  General Public and All Regulated Entities Concerned 
 

SUBJECT : Change of Office Address of the Insurance Commission 
Cebu District Office 

 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Insurance Commission (lC) Cebu District Office 
will move to its new office on 13 January 2023 located at: 
 

Unit 17, Ground Floor and Second Floor,  
The Gallery, 

 Pope John Paul II Avenue,  
Barangay Kasambagan,  

Cebu City 
 
All memoranda, letters, pleadings, motions, orders, notices, and other papers 
and processes of this office be served upon at the address indicated above. 
 
IC Cebu District Office’s telephone line will not be available until further notice.  
For any queries and/or concerns, you may send it through e-mail address: 
 

iccebu@insurance.gov.ph 

 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 
 
 

ATTY. ERICKSON H. BLAMES 
Deputy Insurance Commissioner 
Management Support Services Group 

 
 
 

Digitally signed
Erickson H. Balmes
13 January 2023, Friday, 5:13pm

 


